

STATE OF
COLORADO

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

TR27 decision date

7 messages

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
To: Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com>, Vance Sarah <svance@gcc.com>

Thu, May 23, 2019 at 8:14 AM

Good morning.

Can you guys ask for an extension for TR-27?

The current decision due date is June 3rd, but even if you sent me a response to our adequacy today, I would have limited time to review that before June 3rd.

To determine the new date to request, please give us a couple weeks after you submit the adequacy response.

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us | <http://mining.state.co.us>

Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com>
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>, Vance Sarah <svance@gcc.com>

Thu, May 23, 2019 at 1:52 PM

So, do you want me to send the extension request now? Or wait until June 1 or so?

Thanks,

Tom

[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
To: Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com>

Thu, May 23, 2019 at 2:07 PM

Good question. Wait and send it towards the end of next week. Thanks.

Do you know when you will send response to our adequacy?

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us | <http://mining.state.co.us>

[Quoted text hidden]

Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com>
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
Cc: Vance Sarah <svance@gcc.com>

Thu, May 23, 2019 at 2:18 PM

Not yet; still waiting on our P.E. I think I have nearly everything else ready.

[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
To: Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com>

Thu, May 23, 2019 at 2:20 PM

Ok. Thanks, Tom. Let's touch base next week, but I am guessing we will want the extension.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us | <http://mining.state.co.us>

[Quoted text hidden]

Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com>
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
Cc: Vance Sarah <svance@gcc.com>, Riggins Joel <jriggins@gcc.com>, McCourt Jordan <jmccourt@gcc.com>, "Dorenkamp Chris (Frank)" <cdorenkamp@gcc.com>

Thu, May 30, 2019 at 10:08 AM

Good Morning Rob,

Please extend the decision date for Technical Revision TR-27 to July 3, 2019.

[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
To: Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com>
Cc: Vance Sarah <svance@gcc.com>, Riggins Joel <jriggins@gcc.com>, McCourt Jordan <jmccourt@gcc.com>, "Dorenkamp Chris (Frank)" <cdorenkamp@gcc.com>

Thu, May 30, 2019 at 11:02 AM

Thanks, Tom. I will update our Permit System with that date.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us | <http://mining.state.co.us>

[Quoted text hidden]